From: registrar

Sent: Tuesday, January 29, 2019 2:48 PM
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment —_

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, January 24, 2019 12:38 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-01-24

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
Scott Stevenson

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
| would like to leave my comment in opposition of the proposed rate hikes.

The OEB approved the merger application based on the testimony from the companies that it would result in a cost
savings of $680 million to the customers. Having a rate increase is the opposite of saving the customers money and
should be denied. There should be a rate decrease if anything or a breakup of the natural gas monopoly in Ontario.

Reference to the OEB application:
https://www.oeb.ca/sites/default/files/Dec-Order-EGD-Union-Amalgamation-20180830.pdf

-- Attachment --

https://www.oeb.ca/sites/default/files/uploads/comment-form/Dec-Order-EGD-Union-Amalgamation-20180830.pdf
. __________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________|





